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The Corporation of the City of Kawartha Lakes 

MINUTES 

WASTE STRATEGY TASKFORCE 

 

13 

Wednesday, January 18, 2017 

1:00 P.M. 

William Street Conference Room 

Public Works 

12 Peel Street, Lindsay, Ontario 

 

 

MEMBERS: 

 

Councillor Pat Dunn 

Councillor Brian S. Junkin 

Councillor Rob Macklem 

Councillor Stephen Strangway 

 

Accessible formats and communication supports are available upon request. 
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1. CALL TO ORDER 

The meeting was called to order at 1:14 PM 

2. ADOPTION OF AGENDA 

Moved By Councillor Macklem 

Seconded By Councillor Junkin 

RESOLVED THAT the agenda be adopted as circulated with the addition of item 

5.5 Re-use Centres. 

 CARRIED 

3. DISCLOSURES OF PECUNIARY INTEREST 

None 

4. APPROVAL OF THE MINUTES 

Moved By Councillor Macklem 

Seconded By Councillor Junkin 

RESOLVED THAT the minutes of the Waste Strategy Task Force meeting held 

on December 21, 2016 be adopted as circulated. 

 CARRIED 

5. NEW BUSINESS 

5.1 Election of Officers 

Councillor Junkin elected Chair and Councillor Macklem elected Vice-Chair. 

5.2 Update for Members 

An overview of the Integrated Waste Management Strategy and the new waste 

by-law 2016-144 was given for the benefit of the new members.   

5.3 Guest: Reclay StewardEdge - C&D Study 

Dave Faris Yousif from Reclay StewardEdge made a presentation to the Task 

Force in regards to a construction and demolition assessment and consultation 

plan.  Waste audits are to take place in late February to early March 2017.  A 

presentation will come back in May or June to the Task Force with findings and 

feasibility of implementing such a program.   
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Moved By Councillor Macklem 

Seconded By Councillor Strangway 

RESOLVED THAT the presentation by Reclay StewardEdge, regarding a 

construction/demolition assessment and consultation plan, be received. 

 CARRIED 

5.4 Update on Clear Bag Program 

The Task Force was advised that early numbers indicate that our recycling 

volume is up five percent and the amount of waste entering the landfill is down 

five percent. Staff advises that multi-residential buildings are still being looked at 

but units with 6 or less apartments are being asked to comply.  

5.5 Re-use Centres 

Discussion was held in regards to incorporating a Re-use Centre at the Lindsay 

Ops landfill or other landfill sites as part of the Integrated Waste Management 

Strategy. Staff noted that an internal review of the Fenelon landfill Re-use Centre 

operations is currently ongoing. Committee recommends waiting until the review 

the Fenelon Re-use Centre is complete before further direction is provided for 

additional Re-use Centres. 

6. ADJOURNMENT 

Moved by Councillor Macklem, seconded by Councillor Strangway, 

RESOLVED THAT the Waste Strategy Task Force meeting adjourn at 3:01 PM. 

 CARRIED 


